
The METRO Green Line Extension will open in 2027!

Testing is happening now – practice safe habits around trains. Trains are moving along the tracks 
and warning systems are active. 

Safety is everyone’s responsibility! Know the rules and share them with others.

Never try to beat a train; it can’t stop quickly. Wait the minute it takes for the train to go by.

If you see flashing lights, STOP. Trains can come from either direction at any time. 

Bells mean a train is coming. Don’t wear headphones or text near tracks. Eyes up and ears open!

Tracks are for trains ONLY
NEVER walk, bike, or play on railroad tracks. Marked crossings are the only safe places to cross. 

LIGHT RAIL TESTING HAPPENING NOW
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GET READY TO RIDE IN 2027!
Learn more about light rail and safety 

at GreenLineExt.org
Schedule an in-person safety presentation!

Details at metrotransit.mn/Green-Line-Ext-Contact


